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First-Line Leadership Training 

Hosted by North Platte, NE, Police Department 
Location:   

Mid-Plains Community College 
North Campus, Room 107 

1011 Halligan Dr 
North Platte, NE 69101 

 
Join the North Platte, NE, Police Department for the three-day First-Line Leadership training. This training 
is designed to meet the needs of current and aspiring leaders and focuses on three elements of 
leadership—The Leader, The Follower, and The Situation. Participants will learn behavioral science 
theories with real-world applications to better understand how to lead change in individuals, groups, and 
organizations while also learning strategies for influencing human behavior to increase motivation, 
satisfaction, and performance throughout an organization. 
 

FLL Course (November 4, 2024 – November 6, 2024): Register Here 
Registration is limited to a maximum of 36 participants. Please register by October 21st. 

 
NOTE: An IACP account is required to register for this training. Creating an account is free of cost and does not require IACP 

membership. After clicking the link above, select “Log In to Register,” then “Create an Account.” 
 

For questions, contact Gabrielle Sereboff (sereboff@theiacp.org) or Hannah Aanenson (aanenson@theiacp.org). 

 
 
 
 
The delivery of this training by the Collaborative Reform Initiative Technical Assistance Center (CRI-TAC) is provided through a 
Cooperative Agreement between the U.S. Department of Justice, Office of Community Oriented Policing Services and the 
International Association of Chiefs of Police. CRI-TAC delivers targeted technical assistance directly to local law enforcement 
and provides quick access to resources by the field, for the field. For more information about the CRI-TAC visit 
www.CollaborativeReform.org. 
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